
be success down the road .

In closing, may I express to you, Monsieur Ortoli, and to your goo d
colleague Sir Christopher Soames, our appreciation for the persona l
support you have alway given to our joint efforts to develop a close r
and more vigorous economic relationship .between Canada and the Com-
munity . You may be sure that we have been highly conscious of the
co-operation and the constructive spirit you have brought to our
relations . Thank you .
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